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November, 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

It gives me great pleasure to report on the BEAMS Bible ministry.
Freda and I are thankful for your prayers for us and for the BEAMS
ministry. I am blessed that I am doing well with my Parkinson’s. 1
am enrolled in a program called “Rock Steady Boxing.” It is an exercise
program for people with Parkinson’s.

If you know of anyone who has Parkinson’s, please encourage them
to join this program. It is nationwide and also international. You can
find it on the internet. If anyone has any questions, please encourage
them to call me at 228-324-4175. Rene’ & Freda Freret

Thank You
Yes, thank you for supporting the BEAMS Bible ministry. Your support allows us to supply
whole, hardback Bibles to missionaries all over the world. Missionaries need Bibles.
In many countries, there are no Bibles. If there are any, they are too expensive and the people cannot
afford to purchase them.
Nearly every week, we receive thank you letters from missionaries or people who have
received BEAMS Bibles:
Lynn Spore, missionary to Vanuatu, writes, “Alex trusted the Lord today and received a
Bible.” He writes, “Thank you for the Bible. I am saved today. Love, Alex.”
Eric Porterfield, missionary to Uganda, writes, “Thank you for helping us saturate the
nation of Uganda with the word of God. Our national pastors are very grateful for the
Bibles you send to them from your ministry. We appreciate your service to our God.”

BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit
We would like to invite you to visit our Biblical Heritage Exhibit. The hours are 9:00 to 12:00,
Monday through Friday. For more information, please call the BEAMS office at 228-832-1096.

Freda and I would like to thank you for your prayers and support. We are again traveling on
weekends to present the BEAMS ministry in churches and to update our supporting churches. If you
would like us to present or update the BEAMS ministry in your church, please call me at 228-324-
4175.

Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret



